
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A message from Mrs Woan: 
Congratulations to Kingfishers class who are the first class to earn the 

‘Perfect Attendance’ award. Each day the whole class attend school; they 

earn a  towards getting Perfect Attendance. This afternoon they have had 
a treat to celebrate! 

Remember…Every days counts, every minute matters. 
 

Today is Miss Scott’s last day as she goes on maternity leave. We wish her 

well and send lots of love her way. Miss Scott will be returning to work in 

September 2023. In the meantime Mrs Donegan will be stepping in. Pop in to 

the office on Monday and say hello.  
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Tel: 01772 423339          

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk 

WWW.STANDREWSINFANTS.CO.UK 

Facebook: @Standrewsinfant  

Weekly Attendance Scores 

 

Ladybirds: 94% 

Honeybees: 92% 

Owls: 91% 

Butterflies: 90%   
Kingfishers: 97% 

Dragonflies: 95% 

  

Best Class of The Week is: 

Kingfishers  

 

Every days counts, every 
minute matters. 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

12th December - Christmas 

Pantomime in school. 

Children wear school 

uniform. 
 

13th December - Nativity 

Performance: 10.45 am and 

1pm. Free Tickets are 

available on School Spider 

in products. 

 

14th December - Christmas 
Party Day. Children wear 

party clothes to school. 

 

15th December - Christmas 

jumper and Lunch Day. 

Children can wear a 

Christmas jumper instead of 
their usual school jumper. 

 

16th December - Children 

wear school uniform. School 

breaks up at 1.30pm.  
 

 
Shining stars awards this 
week for best work go to: 

 

Ladybirds: Oliver C 

Honeybees: Archie 

Butterflies: Isadora 

Owls:  Edith 

Kingfishers: Adam 
Dragonflies: Tilly 

 

 
 

   

Thankfulness is our 

current school value 

 

Ladybirds: Minnie 
Honeybees: Harlow-Jay 

Butterflies: Mathilda 

Owls:  Emily 

Kingfishers: Harry 

Dragonflies: Harlowe 

 

‘Give thanks always for 
all things to God the 
father’ Ephesians 5:20 

 

 
 

 

The PTFA have been 

working really hard behind 
the scenes organising the 

Christmas Raffle. Thank 

you to you! There are still 

tickets available. The prize 

draw will be held on 

Wednesday and it will be 

videoed. A list of winners 

will be published on 
seesaw and around school 

on Wednesday. Fingers 

crossed you are a winner! 
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BOB’s 

Book of Brilliance 
 

These children have been 

in the BoB book during 

the last week: 

 

Olivia, Rowan. Nikki, 

Kaleb, Rory, Edith in Owls 

class. 
Cristiano in Kingfishers 

We now have a real Bob 

thanks to Mrs. Benischke 

one of parent helpers. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Do you like our new nativity 

scene? Each character is hand 

crocheted. 

 

If you would like to buy your 

very own for next year Mrs. 
Benischke is taking orders! 

There are 4 spaces left for Cook and Play Club which runs for 6 weeks starting 3rd 
January. A Parent/Carer gets to cook a meal with their children which they get to eat; 

and play some games.  
Are you interested??? Contact the school office. 


